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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING PURSUANT TO SECTION 147(f) OF THE 

INTERNAL REVENUE CODE OF 1986, AS AMENDED 

CALIFORNIA STATEWIDE COMMUNITIES DEVELOPMENT AUTHORITY 

FOR THE FINANCING AND/OR REFINANCING OF 

CERTAIN HEALTH CARE FACILITY PROJECTS 

WITH PROCEEDS FROM THE SALE OF TAX-EXEMPT BONDS 

Notice is hereby given that on Tuesday, March 13, 2007, at 9:15 a.m., or as soon 

thereafter as the matter can be heard, a public hearing as required by Section 147(f) of the 

Internal Revenue Code of 1986 will be held in the County Government Center, Hall of Justice 

and Records, 400 County Center, Redwood City, California 94063, with respect to the proposed 

issuance by the California Statewide Communities Development Authority of its Catholic 

Healthcare West Revenue Bonds, in one or more series (the “Bonds”), in an amount not to 

exceed $985,000,000.  The proceeds of the Bonds will be used to benefit Catholic Healthcare 

West and various nonprofit healthcare corporations affiliated with Catholic Healthcare West.  A 

portion of the proceeds of the Bonds will be used to finance and/or refinance the construction, 

expansion, remodeling, renovation, furnishing, equipping or acquisition of the following health 

care facilities, which are owned and operated by Catholic Healthcare West, 185 Berry Street, 

Suite 300, San Francisco, California: (i) Sequoia Hospital, a 420-bed acute care hospital facility 

(with psychiatric, rehabilitation and skilled nursing facilities), located at 170 Alameda de las 

Pulgas, Redwood City, California, (ii) SCC, an approximately 62,100-square-foot skilled nursing 

facility, located at 2940 Whipple Avenue, Redwood City, California, (iii) approximately 51,515-

square-feet of parking lots, located at 170 Alameda de las Pulgas, Redwood City, California, 
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(iv) an approximately 7,600-square-foot parking garage located at 255 Upland Road, Redwood 

City, California, and (v) a radiology and laboratory facility, located in leased space at 2900 

Whipple Street, Suite #100, Redwood City, California.  Interested persons wishing to express 

their views on the issuance of the Bonds or on the nature and location of the facilities proposed 

to be financed will be given an opportunity to do so at the public hearing or may, prior to the 

time of the meeting submit written comments to the Clerk of the Board of Supervisors, County 

of San Mateo, 400 County Center, Redwood City, California 94063. 

John Maltbie 
Clerk of the Board of Supervisors 
County of San Mateo, California 
 
Dated:  February 26, 2007. 


